
 

Live Demonstration Request Form – 2024 

 
 
In an effort to enhance the educational experience of our meeting attendees, The Aesthetic Society 
will allow live demonstrations either in your booth in The Aesthetic Marketplace or at other approved 
locations within the meeting facility during The Aesthetic Meeting 2024. Live demonstrations will be 
subject to approval and further instructions will follow. 
 
 
Company Name:      Representative:      
 
Email Address:       Phone Number:       
 
 
Name of Product or Device:         
 
Please TYPE in the below box, a description of your demonstration. 
 
 

 
 
Submit to:  
Erika Ortiz-Ramos, Director of Exhibits, Erika@theaestheticsociety.org no later than March 1, 2024 

mailto:Erika@theaestheticsociety.org

